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  Volunteer Appreciation Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seven students from Heartland Lutheran High School helped load 21 hospital beds from the former NE 

Veteran’s Home to our OGT site. They spent 3 hours with us lifting heavy, awkward beds onto a 

flatbed trailer. These great kids put in a lot of hard work. We fed them pizza afterward for their 

efforts.Volunteers included: Hanna Weaver, Joshua Nikodym, Dylan Collister, Talor Hausen, Steven 

Melnick, Taylor Lemburg and Brielle Sadler.  

We are so grateful for all of our amazing volunteers who help at 

Orphan Grain Train. To show our appreciation, we will be having 

a lunch for all volunteers and donors from June 20-24
th

.  Those 

who volunteer on Mondays can come on Monday, Tuesday 

volunteers can come on Tuesday, and so on. Please choose 

whichever day works best for you. We will grill burgers and such 

at noon each day. We hope you will join us!  



 

    Made with Love   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FISH FEED DATES 2022 - CENTRAL NE BRANCH, GRAND ISLAND, NE 

Contact:  Beth Stark @ ogtbeth@gmail.com  

Fish/Brats Coordinator for OGT Central NE branch, Grand Island, NE 

 

June 17, 2022- Zion Lutheran, Hastings from 5:30-7:00pm 

June 19, 2022- St. Paul Lutheran, Shelton from 10:30-am-12:30pm  

June 30, 2022- Immanuel Lutheran, Ceresco at 6:30pm 

July 9, 2022- St. Peter, Hampton from 5:00-7:00pm 

August 21, 2022- Immanuel Lutheran Church, Merna from 12:00-1:30pm 

August 28, 2022- St. Peter’s Lutheran Church, Davenport from 11:30am-1:00pm  

September 4, 2022- First Trinity Lutheran Church, Beatrice from 11:00am-1:00pm 

September 25, 2022- St. Paul Lutheran Church, Utica from 11:00am-1:00pm 

October 2, 2022- Holy Cross Lutheran Church, Kearney at 10:30am 

October 16, 2022- Calvary Lutheran Church, Rosemont from 11:30am-1:00pm 

November 6, 2022- Trinity Lutheran Church, Campbell from 11:00am-1:00pm 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Thank you to Alton & Cathy Kahle from 

Holy Cross in Kearney for their donation 

of 350 diapers and new baby clothes! 

Connie Block and Judy Holtzen are part 

of St. Peter’s Lutheran Church in 

Hampton. This group of ladies has 

donated 50 quilts! Thank you for sharing 

your talents! 
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